
State,  Revere  Police
Investigating  Suspicious
Death
Revere Police and State Police homicide detectives assigned to
the  Suffolk  County  District  Attorney’s  office  are
investigating the death of an adult female inside a Grand View
Avenue residence.

The woman, whose name is not being released tonight while
family notifications are made, was found deceased in the home
late this afternoon. A preliminary examination at the scene
revealed signs of trauma. The Office of the Chief Medical
Examiner will determine the cause and manner of her death.

Revere  Police  detectives  assigned  to  the  Criminal
Investigation Division are working with members of the Suffolk
County State Police Detective Unit, which has jurisdiction
over death investigations in Chelsea, Revere, Winthrop, and
State property within the City of Boston. They are supported
by the State Police Crime Scene Services Section, uniformed
troopers, and other State Police assets.

Anyone with information on the woman’s death, or who made
observations in the area of Grand View Avenue through the day
today, is asked to contact Revere Police at 781-286-8340 or
State Police at 617-727-8817.
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